STATE OF LOUISIANA

Special Recommendation Commission

Committee Members

Senator Patrick Page Cortez, President
Senator Bret Allain

Senator Sharon Hewitt

Senator Jay Luneau

Senator Beth Mizell

Senator Mack A. “Bodi” White, Jr.

Representative Clay Schexnayder, Speaker
Representative Stuart J. Bishop
Representative Barry Ivey

Representative Tanner D. Magee
Representative John M. Stefanski
Representative Jerome “Zee” Zeringue

February 22, 2021

Lisa Benefield

Louisiana State Board of Certified Public Accountants
601 Poydras St., Suite 1770

New Orleans, LA 70130

Dear Ms. Benefield:

P. O. Box 94183
Baton Rouge, LA 70804
Telephone; (225) 342-2040

Committee Staff

Yolanda J, Dixon, Secretary of the Senate
Michelle Fontenot, Clerk of the House
J.W. Wiley, First Assistant

Secretary of the Senate

Christi Impastato, Secretary

RECEIVED

FEB 24 2021
STATE BOARD of GPAs of LA

The position of Louisiana Legislative Auditor will become vacant on March 2, 2021, and the Special
Recommendation Commission is statutorily mandated to submit a recommendation to the Louisiana
Legislature to fill the vacancy during the upcoming legislative session. The commission is seeking
applications for the position. Therefore, we are forwarding the following notice to professional
organizations in Louisiana and legislative offices in the surrounding states, as well as to national
legislative organizations, as part of our effort to notify qualified potential applicants.

PUBLIC NOTICE

Pursuant to its authority under La. R.S. 24:511.1, the Special Recommendation Commission seeks
applications for the position of Legislative Auditor for the state of Louisiana. The law requires that the
auditor be a licensed certified public accountant and a qualified elector in Louisiana at the time of taking
office. The commission will make its recommendation to the entire legislature prior to the upcoming
regular session convening April 12, 2021. Pursuant to the Louisiana Constitution, the Legislative
Auditor will be elected by a majority vote of the elected members of both houses. Letters of application
and resumes will be accepted through March 10, 2021. These materials should be mailed or emailed to

the commission as follows:

Special Recommendation Commission
ATTN: Christine Impastato

Louisiana State Senate

P.O. Box 94183

Baton Rouge, LA 70804
225-342-6182

email: legisauditapplv(@legis.la.gov




Kindly make your membership aware of this position opening.

Thank you for your attention in this matter. Please contact us if you require additional information or
have any questions.
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President of the Senate Speaker of the House of Representative



